SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWSLETTER AUTUMN Term One – Fund Raising



This week, the School Council has visited each class from Year 1 – Year 6 to discuss what they would like to spend last year's fund raising on.

We have several hundreds to spent after the previous Year 6 class raised over £200 through their enterprise challenge and more than £200 was raised through non-uniform days.

Each class came up with some wonderful ideas ranging from football nets to large board games.

However, there were some items which were requested by every class so we have decided that these are ones that we will focus on:

Skipping ropes, hula hoops, basketballs, tennis balls and rackets, footballs, outdoor plastic toys, musical equipment, chalks, stilts, re-cover the tables outside with puzzles, large dice, frisbees, cones to use as goal posts and large board games. A Reading Corner which will include reading books, puzzle books and colouring books.

Over the coming weeks, we will calculate how much these items come to and see if we can afford everything on the list! If not, we will prioritise the item which were most popular from all classes.

The Year 6 Autumn Term School Counsellors:

Thea Danielle Porry Harry Phothe toe Berry